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Docket Nos. 50-277
50-278

Philadelphia Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. S. L. Daltroff

Vice President, Electric Production
2301 Market Street
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19101

Gentlemen:

This is to acknowledge your letter of September 13, 1984 which was in response
to our letter of August 16, 1984.

We have reviewed your evaluation of the ancillary duty assigned to the Central
Alarm Station attendants on June 1, 1984 and agree that it is not inconsistent
with 10 CFR 73.55(e), as long as the attendants remain cognizant of their
primary - responsibilities.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

@ &N-
Richard W. Starostecki, Director
Division of Project and Resident

Programs

cc:
R. S. Fleischmann, Station Superintendent
John S. Kemper, Vice President, Engineering and Research
J. L. McGoldrick, Manager, Claims Division, Legal Department
Troy B. Conner, Jr. , Esquire
Eugene J. Bradley, Esquire, Assistant General Counsel
Raymond L. Hovis, Esquire
Michael J. Scibinico, II, Assistant Attorney General
PublicDocumentRoom(PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
NRC Resident Inspector
Comonwealth of Pennsylvania

bec:
RegionIDocketRoom(withconcurrences)
Senior Operations Officer -(w/o encls)
Section Chief, DPRP
A. Shropshire (Ref. RI-84-A-0105)
R. Bailey
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